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NEW CLAIMS FOR JOBLESS BENEFITS FELL LAST WEEK

 According to the Labor Department, there has been a fall in the initial claims of unemployment insurance by 29,000 to a seasonally
adjusted 469,000. This month’s average of claims fell by 3,500 to 470,750. Even though there is a noticeable drop, the average has climbed by about 20,000 since
the beginning of the year. Read the original article here: Jobless claims drop in sign layoffs are easing

 


